
Subject: Bach Festival - Event Jobs - Cheryl Lopez in concert 

From: gilliansmith2@netscape.net (gilliansmith2@netscape.net) 

To: gilliansmith2@netscape.net; 

Date: Saturday, April 11, 2015 8:47 AM 

Dear MTAC SFEV Members,

The Bach Festival takes place this weekend at Pasadena Steinway. There will be two recitals:  one at 1:30 and one at 2:30.  23 students will be 
performing.  Thank you to chaipreson, Nobuyo Nishizaka, and her assistant Mriko Urushidani, for their work coordinating this event.
______________________________________________________________________________
Our next teachers' meeting will take place at the home of Kim O'Reilly, Tuesday, May 12.  Please note that we scheduled two meetings on Monday, this 
year, and two meetings on Tuesday to accommodate, as fairly as possible, teachers' varying schedules.  Please save the date. Our May Meeting is 
traditionally a teacher performance meeting.  Please contact Kim if you wish to perform.
Before this meeting, I would like to make sure that we have chairs and assistants in place for our events next year. We are extremely appreciative of those 
who have been doing some jobs for years, and we will acknowledge them up ahead.  Meanwhile, please let me know in the next week or so if you would 
be willing to fill any of the positions listed below.  Please also let me know if you are no longer willing to do the job you were doing during this last season. 

Contemporary Festival            Chairperson and Assistant

Certificate of Merit (Winds)      Chairperson and Assistant

Certificate of Merit (Piano)       Chairperson and Assistant

Certificate of Merit (Strings)       Chairperson and Assistant

Bach Festival Chair will be Kathleen Rabun, but she will need an assistant
___________________________________________________________

Branch member, Cheryl Lopez, would like to invite you to her performance in the Second Saturday Series, April 18th.  Please see more information below:

2015
SEASON

Glendale City Seventh-day Adventist Church

Second Saturday Series Concert - Cheryl Lopez

April 18, 2015
4:00 p.m.

Second Saturday Series - April 18, 2015 

The Second Saturday Series presents flutist, Cheryl Lopez, on April 18, 
2015, at 4 p.m. Flutist Cheryl Lopez will be presenting a concert 
featuring accompaniment by Paul Switzler on piano, and Liza Wallace 
on harp. Also joining her are colleagues Dr. Wendy Mazon on clarinet, 
and Stephanie Lan on piano.

This concert will include solo and chamber works by Bach, Cui, 
Debussy, Godard, Taktakishvili, and Piazzolla. Freewill donations 
accepted. A reception will be held following the concert.

Cheryl Lopez received a bachelor of music degree in flute performance 
last spring from Cal State University, Northridge. She is a private flute 
instructor and has an active freelance career performing in large and small ensembles in the 
greater Los Angeles area.

FACEBOOK EVENT LINK: https://www.facebook.com/events/1378470312476884/
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More about Second Saturday Series concerts...
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